
 

 
Elizabeth G. Loboa, Ph. D. 
Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 
Office of the Provost 



  
I would ask that you complete your work and submit all recommendations to me via email no 
later than February 28, 2023. 
  
Thank you for your ongoing service to SMU. 

  
Sincerely, 

 
Elizabeth G. Loboa, PhD 

Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 

Southern Methodist University 

https://www.smu.edu/provost 

  

 


